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MacNeil, Jami

From: Nicholas Barth <barthnicholas242@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 15, 2021 1:50 PM
To: Hinkel, Bill
Cc: Burke, Ruth A; Hinkel, Bill; Bensinger, Peggy; MacNeil, Jami; Hallowell, Dawn; Carol Ervin; 

Bailey Bolen; Allen J. Philbrick; plyons@eatonpeabody.com; William A. Weary; Kristin 
Collins (kcollins@preti.com); Jeffry Spinney; Cathy Johnson (cjohnson@tidewater.net); 
Joe Barth; Mark DesMeules; A. McKinne Stires; Jon Luoma

Subject: My Prepared Testimony for the Jeffry Spinney Appeal on Thursday, February 18, 2021
Attachments: BEP Hearing February 18, 2021.docx

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Via Electronic Mail  

Mark Draper, Chair 
c/o Bill Hinkel, Executive Analyst 
Maine Board of Environmental Protection 17 State House Station 
28 Tyson Drive 
Augusta, Maine 04333-0017 

Re      My Prepared Testimony for the Jeffry Spinney Appeal on Thursday, February 18, 2021  

 

February 14, 2021  

Mr. Draper,  

     I filed an email with the DEP opposing the Jeffry Spinney, Department Order # L-28797-4E-A-N, Pier System and Boat Ramp, Alna 
(pages 460-461 documents for the BEP Board hearing). My email provides background on numerous years of volunteer professional 
work spent in the Sheepscot River Watershed.  It also challenges the DEP NRPA administrative process in many respects specific to 
the approved Spinney pier system and boat ramp in the Upper Estuary of the Sheepscot River. I have also filed an email to you, 
dated May 10, 2020, supporting the Ervin/Philbrick/Weary appeal and specifying more detailed concerns about the administrative 
process followed by the DEP in granting Mr. Spinney a license/permit pursuant to the above referenced Department Order (page 
459 documents for the BEP Board hearing). 

  I have examined the Proposed Board Order and can find no mention of my concerns relating to the DEP administrative process for 
NRPA projects.  I am, therefor, respectfully requesting that the testimony I have prepared for the Spinney appeal (attached below as 
Word docx file) be recognized and included in the Jeffry Spinney Appeal proceedings.  Thank you for your thoughtful consideration 
of this request. 

Nicholas Barth 
 
 
 


